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Well done to the GREEN house for
being this week’s winners! 

We had a fantastic afternoon
completing our activities. 

  

Monday 2nd October
 Year 4/5/6 Swimming

Tuesday 3rd October
9am-10.30am

Macmillan Coffee Morning/open morning
All welcome.

Wednesday 4th October
3.20pm

PTA meeting
Discussing and organising Halloween Disco 

All welcome.

Thursday 5th October
School Census Day - change of lunch Menu

 WWII Day for Year 4/5/6
Please see Class Dojo/Arbor for details.

Tuesday 10th October
Parents’ Evening

Wednesday 11th October
Parents’ Evening

Monday 16th October to Friday 20th October
Half Term

Monday 23rd October
Children back to school.

Year 4/5/6 Swimming

Wednesday 25th October
PTFA Halloween Disco YrR-6

Wednesday 25th-Friday 27th October
Scholastic Book Fair in School

29TH SEPTEMBER 2023

Dates for your diary Work out Wednesday 
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Attendance 
The Whole school attendance for this

week is 95.43%  

We aim for our attendance to be
above 97% and we look forward to

your continued support in helping us
achieve this.

Weekly certificates
             Star Writer      5Rs         Dinner
R & 1 -     Everly           Eli              Eli  
2&3 -       Isla              Bertie        Phoebe    
4, 5 & 6 - Devon           Francesca  Leo

Well done to everyone who received a
certificate today! 

 

Parents’ Evenings
Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th October

Booking will be live on Arbor as from Monday 2 October

Please book one 10 minute slot on one of
the evenings for each child.



Buckminster Bites
Newsletter
29TH SEPTEMBER 2023

The children in Year 6 would love you to join
them next week for a Macmillan coffee

morning.

Year 6 are going to plan, prepare and lead
this charity event for a very worthwhile

cause, close to many of our hearts.

If you are able to donate cake, cookies or
biscuits, it would be massively appreciated!

No nuts though please as we have some
children in school with severe allergies.

Thank you for your continued support!
Mrs. Orridge

On Thursday 5th October I have organised a company called 'Up An At
Em' to hold a WWII workshop in school for the children in Y4,5&6.

This really is a fantastic experience for the children and will enrich
their learning and understanding for this topic.

We are asking for a donation of £2 to help go towards the cost of this
workshop which can be paid on Arbor and is live already.

Mrs Orridge.

The Workshop will cover some of the following activities:
1. INTRO – The War in Europe – With hats, helmets and your pupils, we

tell the story of WW2!

2. The Blitz – From bomb disposal to stirrup pump firefighting, from
aircraft recognition to incendiary bomb hunts, could you survive the
Blitz? A big round-robin of activities prepares you for a night on the

Home Front!

3. On the front line! find out how the soldiers, sailors and airmen trained
in WW2 and what they carried into battle. Hands on artefacts and a

round robin if activities.

4. ENDING – Assault course! – it’s a race against your classmates and
against the clock, are you prepared?

For more information, please click on this link:
https://upanatemhistory.co.uk/education/

https://upanatemhistory.co.uk/education/

